
Saturday, May 7th

Monday, May 9th

Tuesday, May 10th

Tuesday, May 10th

Wednesday, May 11th

Thursday, May 12th

Friday, May 13th

Monday, May 16th

Wednesday, May 18th

Wednesday, May 18th

Wednesday, May 18th

May 20th & May 21st

Spring Formal (7-9pm)

AP Calculus Test (8-11am)

AP Language Arts Test (8-11am)

Virtual Parent Empowerment Meeting (7-8pm)

AP Biology Test (12-3pm)

9th Grade Evening at  La Caille (4-9:30pm)

AP Latin Test (12-3pm)

Band Concert (7-8pm)

Ludi Romani (2-4pm)

Advanced Drama Team Auditions (2-4:30pm)

Choir Concert (7-8pm)

Dance Concert (7-8pm)

9th Grade La Caille
Hey 9th graders!! Are you getting excited for La Caille? We definitely can't wait for La Caille! The table
arrangements are being made, the emcee's are preparing, and the food is going to be amazing. Please make
sure that you have turned in your dress check and that you have reviewed your invitation for the
information you need. Parents, your Parent Honor Dance arrival time is 9:15. We can't wait to see you
there!
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Parent Volunteers Needed
Want to release your inner librarian? Itching to fix some books or organize a bookshelf? The curriculum
department at D3 could use your help! Please contact Mrs. Martin at rmartin@apamail.org or call
385-434-2000 x1015 to schedule a time to volunteer. Thank you!

American Preparatory Academy Dance Presents:
"There's a Light At The End Of The Tunnel"
When: Fri. May 20th @ 7 PM Sat. May 21st @ 3 & 7 PM
Where: Draper 3 Gym- 431 W. 11915 S. Draper, UT
Tickets: Go on sale May 9th $7 Adult $5 Youth RESERVED SEATING or $10 at the door our.show/d3dance
This energetic and electrifying end of the year dance concert will feature the D3 Ballroom Team, Dance
Company, Junior High Team, and guest performers! You won't want to miss the excitement!
Click here to view the flyer.

- Reminders (repeat information from previous newsletter) -

APA’s Got Talent!
Students, would you like to show the school your talent? We are looking for students who are willing to
perform their talent during an assembly on the 31st of May. The tryouts for performing in this assembly will
be on the 11th of May in the Choir room (Room 314) immediately after school. Please fill out this form if
you are interested in trying out.
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScyCva7csH4c7bYQXixQEWrI6QHniT8QSurl0nr5tgL3r5JAA/vie
wform?usp=sf_link

Spring Formal
The Spring Formal will be held on May 7th from 7 - 9pm. It is a MET Gala theme! Please be aware that the
12th graders are allowed to invite outside guests but 11th graders are not. Ticket sales start on Monday! If
you have any questions about the dance please speak to your student government leaders.

Households that Qualify for Free or Reduced-price Lunch by May 6
May Be Eligible for Pandemic EBT

Students that qualify for free or reduced-price meal benefits may be potentially eligible for pandemic EBT
(P-EBT). P-EBT can help individuals purchase food if their children have temporarily lost access to free or
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reduced-price meals due to school closures from COVID-related emergencies, or other COVID-related
school absences during the 2021-2022 school year.
During the 2021-22 school year, all students, regardless of income status, receive free lunch each day they
attend school. However, this does not automatically give students free-reduced status, nor  qualify students
for P-EBT. On April 20th, we sent an email which included a letter with your student(s) eligibility status (free,
reduced, or paid). If your students already qualify for free-reduced meals, DO NOT submit another
application. We will send you an email within a few weeks with a link to apply for benefits.
If your students have PAID lunch status but you believe your household might qualify for free-reduced
meals, we encourage you to submit an application before May 6, 2022. Please follow this link:
https://www.americanprep.org/school-lunch-program/eligibility/
Please email lunch@apamail.org if you have questions.

Parent Advisory Committee Elections
Our annual Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) elections are coming up and we are looking for volunteers to
serve for the 2022-2023 school year. The PAC participates with school administration in developing the
Annual School Plan, in deciding how the Land Trust monies will be spent, and other matters important to
our students at American Preparatory Academy.
The PAC generally meets 4 times per year. Members of the PAC will be expected to participate in all of these
meetings so that a quorum may be present to conduct business. There are no term limits; as long as the
volunteer has students enrolled in the school and is actively participating, they are welcome to continue
serving on the committee. If you are interested, please contact Rebecca Dailey at landtrust@apamail.org no
later than Monday, May 9, 2022 at 4pm. Please include:

● Your name
● The campus you are running for
● Your students name and grade
● Your phone number and email address
● A short (70 words or less) paragraph on why you are interested in being on the committee.

The ballot link will go home as the last page of the May 13 newsletter and elections will run
through Wednesday, May 18. The candidate who receives the most votes will be posted in your
campus’ May 20 newsletter.
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